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October 2024A Very Happy Birthday to Our
Residents and Team Members Born

in October
10/17 Kealyn Fulkerson
10/26 Tammy Caudill

Activities Updates
Communion with Grapevine Baptist Church

is scheduled for Tuesday, October 1st, at 1:30
p.m. in the Community Room.

Our annual Flu vaccine and COVID Booster
clinic for our residents and staff will be
conducted by a representative of Bluegrass
Pharmacy on Friday, October 4th. Residents
needing either of these vaccines were to have
been signed up by noon Thursday, September
26th. Each resident receiving vaccines will do so
in the privacy of their apartment. Insurances
will be billed by the pharmacy.

Penny Schwitzer is scheduled to play her harp
in the dining room at 2:30 p.m. on Thursday,
October 10th.

Our Annual First Responder and Emergency
Personnel Lunch and informational session will
be Thursday, October 24th. This will be
sit-down or to-go starting from 11:00 a.m. until
1:00 p.m. If you or someone you know is a
volunteer or professional First Responder or
Emergency Personnel worker, please invite them
to attend.

Our first ever Trunk or Treat will be 4:00 p.m.
until 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 29th.
Children, grandchildren, great-grandchildren,
nieces and nephews of our residents, staff and
neighbors are encouraged to attend.

Our Halloween party will be Thursday,
October 31st.

Activities Updates Continued ...
This party will begin at approximately 2:00 p.m. in

the dining room.
Every Friday in October residents and staff are

encouraged to wear pink in support of Breast
Cancer Awareness.

The Pennyrile Church of Christ is now scheduled for
a singing service every 3rd Sunday of the month at
3:00 p.m. They will be singing in the Dining Room.

We are aware that quite a few television channels are
currently unavailable. This is due to DirecTV not having
a contract with Disney. These channels will not be
accessible until a contract is restored or are streamed on
a smart TV.

Please keep in mind that our assistance to our
residents for voting extends to information only. Please
visit govoteky.gov for further details.

We have no update on the bus.
Family members/resident representatives are, as with

all activities, invited and encouraged to attend our
monthly Family Council Meetings. These meetings, as a
result of Senate Bill 11, are required for each assisted
living community in Kentucky to be scheduled and
held monthly. Our first scheduled Family Council
Meeting is Tuesday, October 22, at 2:30 p.m.

Please keep in mind that our newsletter and calendar
must be turned in by the 15th of the month before. So
activities on your “current” calendar may have already
changed. Also, please keep an eye on your email for
important information.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Dana Weaver, BS, ADC
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1901: The Executive Mansion is officially renamed 
the White House by President Theodore Roosevelt.

1940: Considered America’s first superhighway, the 
Pennsylvania Turnpike opens to traffic. The 160-mile 
four-lane roadway was called an engineering marvel. 

1956: In a match known as “game of the century,” 
13-year-old chess prodigy Bobby Fischer defeats 
international master Donald Byrne.

1962: “Dr. No,” the first in the movie franchise 
about fictional British spy James Bond, premieres 
in London.

1974: Former MVP Frank Robinson is named the 
MLB’s first Black manager when he’s chosen to 
lead the league’s Cleveland team.

1984: During a mission on the space shuttle 
Challenger, astronaut Kathryn Sullivan becomes
the first American woman to walk in space. 

2008: The popular music, podcast and video 
streaming service Spotify launches in its home 
country of Sweden.

2019: After winning five medals at the world 
championships in Germany, Simone Biles breaks 
records to become the most-decorated gymnast in 
the annual competition’s history.
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